
 

 
City of Greenville 

Planning Commission 
Special Called Meeting 
4:00 PM, March 1, 2023 

 
CANCELED 

 
In exchange for the previously scheduled Special Called Public Hearings for the Greenville 

Development Code on February 28th and March 1st, the City will instead hold public open houses on 
both February 28th and March 1st, 2023 from 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM at the Prisma Health Welcome Center 

at Unity Park, 111 Welborn Street. 
 

 


